Debra Thomeson

From: Charley Streuli <ctstreuli@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 14, 2020 4:58 PM
To: Stephen Giesbrecht

Cc: Assembly

Subject: Fwd: Delivery Status Notification (Failure)

-Please find below my message to the Ateve, P& R Director, borough & P&R advisory board, the email addrss | tried
using wouldn't work. Please provide to the Advisory board. Thank you.

—————————— Forwarded message ----------

From: Charles Streuli <ctstreuli@gmail.com>

To: "parkrecreationadvisoryboard @petersburg.gov"” <parkrecreationadvisoryboard@petersburg.gov>
Cc:

Bcc:

Date: Sat, 14 Nov 2020 10:41:30 -0900

Subject: Development at Sandy Beach playground 11/14/2020

I would like to commend all the people and entities involved in the new children’s playground at Sandy Beach. A special
thanks to Desi and the Rotary for spearfishing this project, to the city borough and employees, the contractors that did
a beautiful job developing the site for all the people who financially supported it and many others unnamed. | know this
project has been in the works for several years, it is wonderful when you see a project come to life. | understand that
some of this work has been donated. | would imagine this helped immensely in seeing this phase of the project
completed. A big thanks to Rock & Road and to others that may have had a hand in this.

We moved here with three small children over 23 years ago. The site was grown in, dark and cold, having more sunlight
getting through will be appreciated by many. We spent many hours playing on the beach, picnicking, swinging. We
now look forward to bringing our grandchildren to the new playground and to see and hear all the children and families

in the community enjoying the site.

I do want to add a thanks to the folks who are cutting and removing the hazard trees on the site. Glad to see the
borough recognized these hazards to the users.

Thanks again.



Teresa, Charley Streuli & Family

Petersburg, AK

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



